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Parent Pay

We are switching to a new online payment system. All parents will need to use it to pay for
school trips, uniform, school meals and book bags. The Office Team will soon send you an
activation email.

When your child is unwell

If your child is absent, you must tell us. Please ring the school and leave an answerphone
message by selecting option §. Say your child’s name, class and the reason they are absent.

Friday collection times

These times will remain until the next term. From the summer term onwards, starting Friday,
May 2nd, 2025, all pupils must be collected at 1:00 p.m.

With best wishes for the weekend,

Mr Moore

Executive Headteacher



